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We wholeheartedly oppose this attempt to develop the Langdon Farms property and 

surrounding farmlands into a computer chip plant. 

 

If Clackamas County Chair Tootie Smith states that the commissioners are 

'unanimous' in this development, they are not speaking for us nor for the City of 

Wilsonville.   

 

There have been past agreements made to protect this agricultural land.  It is greed 

alone that makes people seek to develop this valuable farmland for industrial use. 

 

Please remove Wilsonville from Section 10 of SB 4.  Protect the foundation farmland 

of French Prairie. 

 


